
    We, this year’s annual staff, realized from the outset that we had plunged into something we 

knew very little about, but enduring the hours of desperate struggle, anxieties, and anticipa- 

tion we came up with the annual that lies before you. 

We found, of course, that success depends upon cooperation, and our production was no ex- 

ception to this simple rule of logic. Through the cooperation of the annual staff, and the 

whole student body as well, we present the 1964 MESSENGER, 

The annual staff takes its liberty in this space to express our appreciation and gratitude to 

each party listed in the back of this book for his helpful contribution to this cause. Thanks 

to each one of you for your kind assistance. 

The work involved in this publication, although difficult at times, was a pleasure and an 

honor on our part. We trust that the hours invested will prove beneficial to you and also in- 

formative of our 1963-1964 school year here at Hub City Bible Institute. 

The Eds, and Staff 

ANNUAL STAFF OFFICERS 

    
   

    

   

    

   

  

   
   

    


